
MINUTES OF A 

PUBLIC HEARING TO PRESENT THE PROPOSED 2022 ADVERTISED BUDGET, 

CPF PLAN, BUS REPLACEMENT PLAN AND 

PUBLIC WORK SESSION 

OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

OF 

PERRY TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS 

MARION COUNTY, INDIANA 

SEPTEMBER 27, 2021 

The Board of Education of Perry Township Schools, Marion County, Indiana, held a Public 

Hearing to present the proposed 2022 Advertised Budget, CPF Plan, Bus Replacement Plan and 

public Work Session on Monday, September 23, 2021 at the Perry Township Education Center, 

6548 Orinoco Avenue. 

Board of Education members: 

James H. Hernandez, President 

Lee Shively, Vice President 

Hannah Dale, Board Secretary 

Emily Hartman, Board Member 

Scott Heller, Board Member 

Steve Johnson, Board Member 

Kenneth J. Mertz, Board Member 

Administrative staff: 

Mr. Patrick Mapes, Superintendent, Perry Township Schools 

Mr. Chris Sampson, Associate Superintendent of Operations 

Mr. Bob Bohannon, Assistant Superintendent of Career Preparations 

Mrs. Jane Pollard, Assistant Superintendent of Career Preparations 

Mrs. Vicki Carpenter, Assistant Superintendent of Foundational Learning 

Mr. Kent Hatcher, Chief Financial Officer 

Mr. Matthew Willey, Chief Technology Officer 

Mrs. Sharon Baker, Director of Human Resources 

Absent 

Present 

Absent 

Present 

Present 

Present 

Present 

Present 

Present 

Absent 

Present 

Present 

Present 

Present 

Absent 

OPENING OF THE PUBLIC HEARING TO PRESENT THE PROPOSED 2022 ADVERTISED BUDGET, CPF 

PLAN AND BUS REPLACEMENT PLAN 

Mr. Shively called the hearing to order at 6:00 p.m. 
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